Amanda Baryenbruch

From:

Denise Sheehan <dmkcwk@gmail.com>

Sent:

Saturday, August 14, 2021 7:14 PM

To:

Amanda Baryenbruch

Subject:

External: Input for Aug.16 Council Meeting

Hi. Alderman Schlei told me if I emailed my comments to the City Clerk it would be read at the meeting. Comments:

Alderman Schlei explained to me that Manitowoc no longer gets the amount of highway aid from the Feds and State that once was. Also, as a result, the "city is hamstrung."

That being the case, we should focus all attention and resources towards repairing our streets. NOT starting a project that many taxpayers are opposed to.

Once again... priorities?

Denise Sheehan

Be Alert!

This is External or System generated Email. Please verify before opening any links or attachments.